

March 15, 2011

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board, 2300 Yonge St. Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 Canada

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. (Guelph Hydro) Service Area Amendment (SAA) Application File Number EB-2011-0069

Please find accompanying this letter Guelph Hydro's SAA evidence of communications and consultations that have occurred between Guelph Hydro and Hydro One Networks Inc.(Hydro One), as part of the written confirmation requested by the OEB's Filling Requirements for SAA Applications issued on March 12, 2007.

As we were informed, Hydro One will file a letter of consent with their SAA Application in the near future.

Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cristina Birceanu

Manager of Regulatory Affairs Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc.

395 Southgate Drive, Guelph, ON N1G 4Y1 Telephone- (519) 837-4735 Mobile- 226-218-2150 Email- cbirceanu@guelphhydro.com



Fw: Golf Course at Victoria Street and Maltby Road

Mike Pontes to: Cristina Birceanu

03/11/2011 11:33 AM

Here is the last email I received from Steve on their decision for GHESI to service the pump house. He's also attached my original dwg I had sent him.

Thank-you,

Mike

Mike Pontes, C.E.T. Technical Services Supervisor

Direct: 519.837.4733 Cell: 519.829.9199 Fax: 519.822.4963

Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. 395 Southgate Drive Guelph, ON N1G 4Y1

---- Forwarded by Mike Pontes/GHydro on 03/11/2011 11:31 AM ----

From:

<steven.vance@HydroOne.com>

To:

<mpontes@guelphhydro.com>

Cc:

<lauren.walsh@hydroone.com>, <phil.mckee@HydroOne.com>,

<angela.yorgiadis@HydroOne.com>

Date:

08/26/2010 01:25 PM

Subject: Golf Course at Victoria Street and Malby Road

Mike: This is to confirm our conversation re the new Golf Course at Victoria and Maltby Road. The property that the Golf Course is located on is within Hydro Ones licensed service area.

Hydro One will work with the customer to provide the service to the Club house which will be fed off of the Maltby Rd. However, the pumphouse which is also part of the golf course and within Hydro Ones licensed service area is located very close to Victoria Street South. This service requires 3 phase power. In order for Hydro One to serve the pumphouse we would be required to extend our 3 phase line along Maltby road and down Victoria Street. This would also forestry work. The customer costs would be significant and a difficult build given the location. Guelph Hydro has a 3 phase line located on Victoria Road South that could easily feed this customers pumphouse.

As discussed in order to make the customer connection the most economical for all parties, Hydro One will continue to have the same service territory as outlined on the Distribution License, but Hydro One will submit to the OEB that the pumphouse service be added as an exclusion on the Hydro One Distribution license. You will probably have to add this to your distribution license.

Mike, I believe this is the best and most economical approach for all parties. I talked with our field staff and they are also in agreement. I am also sure the customer will be satisfied with this arrangement.

Please move forward to connect the pump service as a Guelph Hydro customer. I will engage Angela to work with you regarding the submission to the OEB to notify them of the change in our License.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to give me a call.

Thanks.

Steven Vance

Manager, Program Integration
Distribution Development – Hydro One Networks Inc.
185 Clegg Rd, Markham, Ont. L6G 1B7
Office: 905-946-6210 Cell: 416-219-5844
Fax: 905-946-6215
Steven.vance@hydroone.com



pic02681.gif